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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  FEBRUARY 13,  2020 - 7:00 PM
LES  GRUVER   will provide the refreshments.

Spring is just 42 days away and the ground hog predicts an early spring.  This will bring opportunities for EMA.  Matt Okkelberg is planning (2) auction sales to market items that were part of Traider Okkie's collection. The first to be held in early spring to sell the material outside the building and in the sheds, the second at a later date to sell what is inside the main building.

Matt has ask the members of EMA to set up and operate the food stand for both events.  What a great opportunity to add to our income for the year.  Greg volunteered to set up the operation which would be under (2) easy-up tents on the south side of the EMA building with power for the cookers will come from our building.  We will need help from all of our members.  Since this will be on a Saturday, it will give members that are not around on a week day a chance to help.  More information as it becomes available.

Help will be needed for Muncy Area Mutual Aid (MAMA) weekend.  Radio set up on Friday night March 13, just a few volunteers needed on Saturday and the greatest number needed on Sunday when the most meals are delivered to classes which are out of town.  Let Greg know if you will be available March 14, 15, 2020 to help.

As part of our Community Preparedness Plan, I am attempting to establish radio communications with borough officials and borough maintenance equipment.  At this time, the Mayor has a portable radio (.6-25.) and the Borough Manager has a portable ( M-1 ).  I will attempt to see what radios are still in maintenance equipment and if they can be reprogrammed to be part of our community radio repeater system at little or no extra cost to the Borough.

I expect to be out of town from Thursday, February 20. 2020 through Wednesday, March 11, 2020.  Emergency Management concerns will be handled by Assistant Coordinator Leslie Gruver at 570-220-8513 or Greg Gruver at 570-419-4866.  I will still be available by phone 570-419-2873. 
Please don't forget the monthly meeting next week. 
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